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                      27th September 2024 
 

YEAR 3 -VISIT TO THE DEVA EXPERIENCE, CHESTER 
Monday 13th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have arranged an educational visit to the Deva Experience on Monday 13th January 
2025.The visit covers work we will be doing for our history project on the Romans. The visit 
will take place during the school day leaving school promptly at 8.55am and returning before 
the end of the school day so you can pick up as normal. 
 
Packed lunches will be required so, please send lunch and drink in a small disposable bag so 
that the children do not need to carry them around Chester in the afternoon. Packed lunches 
are available from school at a cost of £3.20 these can be ordered via survey on School Spider. 
School uniform must be worn together with suitable footwear and waterproof coats in case 
of inclement weather. No personal spending money will be required.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £25.00 per child to cover transport, the services 
of a museum tutor, the experience of handling artefacts from the Roman era and a tour with 
a Roman Soldier, around the Roman city of Chester.  Please contact school in confidence in 
case of difficulty concerning payment. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please pay the full amount of £25 no later than 
Wednesday 8th January 2025.  Payment and consent can be given online at 
www.parentpay.com .   If you would like to volunteer to help on this trip please let me know. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mr A. Pownall 
Year 3 Teacher 

http://www.parentpay.com/

